
Town of Summit 
                               Monthly Meeting 
                                                         February 9, 2016 
 
Ed Pfaff called the meeting to order at 7:00 P.M. 
 
Roll Call: Ed Pfaff, Tammy Miller, Elaine Rollins, Cory Wohlrab 
 
Public Attendance:  Chenoa Franz, Megan Franz 
 
Public Input: Chenoa Franz expressed concern about the amount of sealing gravel coming off Fox Rd when plowing.  
Town Board will take a look at it.  Chenoa and Megan made suggestions for park improvements that include: drinking 
fountain, bathroom upgrades, garbage can, and tennis court.  Town Board will discuss options for consideration. 
 
Tammy Miller read the minutes of the January meeting. Cory Wohlrab made a motion to accept the minutes as being read.  
Seconded by Ed Pfaff.  Motion carried. 
 
Elaine Rollins gave the treasurer’s report.  A motion was made by Cory Wohlrab to accept the report as presented.  
Seconded by Ed Pfaff.  Motion carried. 
 
Permits: None 
 
Old Business: Wisconsin Town’s Association recommended that the paperwork for the process for closing roads be 
handled by a lawyer.  Ed will get the process started. 
 
New Business:  
 
Road Maintenance: Everything is going well. 
 
Bills/Payments: Bills and payments were reviewed.  Cory Wohlrab made a motion to approve the bills as presented.                                                                        
Ed Pfaff seconded the motion.  Motion carried. 
 
Motion to adjourn meeting at 7:34 P.M. was made by Cory Wohlrab.  Seconded by Ed Pfaff.  Motion carried. 
 
These minutes were taken by me, Tammy Miller, Clerk, and are correct to the best of my knowledge.   
        Tammy Miller, Clerk 
 
 
 
Draft Minutes Subject to Approval 
 
 
 
 
 


